
Dear parents, carers and children, 

Lambert class had some very exciting news this week: they received a lovely email and lots of wonderful 

photos from Natasha Lambert and her family. They are still on their big sailing adventure with Jo Jigsaw, 

and the children were very excited to see what they have been up to. Natasha is a fantastic example of 

courage, resilience, determination and many more, and is a great role model for the children in Lambert 

class, as well as for us all. 

 

On the subject of sailing, we are also following the adventures of Didi, Susannah and Billy Bear on their    

voyage around the UK. They are raising money for South Wight Area Youth, and have had lots of fun times so 

far, including being accompanied by some dolphins! Do please follow them on their blog: https://

www.seahorse184.com/ 

 

Reading for pleasure is one of life’s joys. When you’ve found a good book, you can’t wait to get back to it to find out what is going to hap-

pen next! We read for enjoyment and for information. Reading for pleasure has social benefits as well and can make people feel more             

connected to the wider community. Reading increases a person's understanding of their own identity, improves empathy and gives them an 

insight into the world view of others. Data shows that for those children who read for pleasure every day, 36% achieve the expected level 

for their age, and 60% achieve above the expected level for their age. This is in contrast to those children who only read rarely or never, 

where the percentages to achieve or exceed are as low as 4%. Reading to your child, as well as your child reading themselves, is equally as 

valuable. Your child will have received a Scholastic book club leaflet this week—please do look through the many reasonably priced books. 

We also have lots of books in our school library for your child to borrow; just let us know. 

This week in Collective Worship, we have been focusing on what to say to encourage one another 

rather than being critical. Each class has been ‘building’ walls of encouraging phrases to build each 

other up. Have a look at some of these wonderfully encouraging phrases! ‘Are you OK? I can help 

you if you want me to’, ‘Well done! You’re doing great!’, ‘Great work!’, ‘I believe in you’, ‘Don’t be 

worried; I am here for you through your ups and downs’, ‘You can do this!’, ‘Believe in yourself’, 

‘I’m here for you if you are worried’, ‘If you believe in yourself, you will succeed’. I think you will agree, these are very 

encouraging and inspirational phrases that we can all use to help each other. 

I hope you all have a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend, and I look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday. 

Best wishes, Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone team 

Learning and Achieving Through  

Love, Courage and Respect 

This week’s Collective Worship focus is: Encouraging one another 

Looking at the Bible quote below, the word ‘build’ 

makes us think of a construction of some kind. Building 

takes time, perseverance and commitment but de-

stroying or tearing down takes no time at all. We have 

been learning how our words can build each other up, 

or they can destroy others.  

Prayer of encouragement 

Lord Jesus, thank you for the gift of our friends. At every 

opportunity, help us to… 

Encourage one another and build each other up. 

Make us aware when our friends are sad or feel that 

they have failed. Help us to… 

Encourage one another and build each other up. 

When we are tempted to be negative or criticise our 

friends, instead, help us to… 

Encourage one another and build each other up. 

Amen 

What kind of friend are you? Do you encourage    

others and build them up, or do you criticise and 

point out the things they struggle to do? 

“Encourage one another and build each other 

up.” 

1 Thessalonians 5.11 



School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in years 3-6 are charged at £2.15 per day.  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

The last day of this half-term is  
Friday 28th May 

 
The first day of next half-term is  

Monday 7th June 

Doodle 
 

Well done to Robertson class who are 
the top Doodlers this week! 

 
A huge well done to Katherine in Y5, who has achieved her second 

100-day streak! 

 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

Poetry Corner 
 
 
 

Ainslie Helena & Alice - good collaboration in Maths and the playdough area. 

Lambert Seren - a great attitude to learning and contribution in all lessons. Dan - perseverance in 

Maths. 

Robertson Max Ba - excellent strategies in Maths. Mya - persevering with Maths investigation. 

Macarthur Katherine - 100 day streak on Doodle Maths! Avy - Music award. 

Clover Leo - for his patience and kindness with his peers. 

Sports Bee Flo - for always showing School Games Values in PE and sports clubs. 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Week 1 

Bank Holiday Sausages Roast Chicken Macaroni Cheese Fish Fingers Option 1 

Bank Holiday Veggie Sausages Veggie Wellington Soya Bolognaise Cheese Frittata Option 2 

Dessert Bank Holiday Yoghurt and Fruit Cheese & Crackers Pineapple Cake Cookie 



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Check in with your Mental Health this Bank Holiday Weekend 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

Quite a number of our year 5 and 6 children have access to social media. All of these apps have  

recommended ages of 13-16 which is secondary school age.  

Please take the time to read about the risks associated with these platforms. The Posters can also be 

found on our website alongside this week’s Buzz. 



REMINDERS 

 Long hair must be tied back to help stop the spread of head lice (girls AND boys) 

 Children should wear black school shoes, not trainers 

 Hair accessories should be in school colours 

 PE Kits must be worn for PE. PE t-shirts are available from the school office for £4 

 If your child will be collected by someone other than parents/carers you must inform the school office 

 Food containing nuts MUST NOT be brought into school 

 Your child will be marked as late if they arrive after 8.25am. Persistent lateness could result in a Fixed Penalty 

Notice 

 Face coverings must be worn when coming into the office foyer (unless medically exempt) 

 Social distancing must be maintained at all times and when talking to all members of staff 

 Guidance regarding drinks in school https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/water-drinks-nutrition/   

 

 

2.45-3.45pm 

Mondays - Summer Sports - Years R/1/2 

Tuesdays - Gymnastics - Years 5/6 

Wednesdays - Football - Years 3/4 

Thursdays - Football - Years R/1/2 

Fridays - Football - Years 5/6 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/water-drinks-nutrition/


 

 

 

Lambert Class were very excited to receive an email from Natasha Lambert and her family.  

They are sorry they have not kept in touch over the past few months as they have been so incredibly busy. They have had some breakdowns, 

Covid restrictions, quarantines, paperwork, tests, sailing and a lack of internet to contend with! They say it’s certainly been extremely chal-

lenging but quite incredible too with lots of stories to tell which we will look forward to hearing when they are back! They are due back in 

the UK at the end of May (fingers crossed)! 

They say Jigsaw Jo is still doing well and has met lots of people and visited lots of places. They hope everyone is well and enjoying being back 

in the classroom. 

Natasha sends her love and says “Thank you for letting Jigsaw Jo join her on her Atlantic journey; it’s been amazing!” 

 

In Robertson class this week, they have been working in pairs to create dangly poems using descriptive 

words and phrases about the old man in The Tin Forest. They thought about how he was feeling at the 

start of the story and then at the end. Writing poems in this way means that words and phrases can be 

written on individual pieces of paper which can then be easily moved around to help with the drafting 

process: ‘Which words and phrases sound better here?’ ‘Maybe this one should go first because…’  

Here are some phrases that have been used in their poems: ‘Tired from working, his imagination fled to 

a tropical paradise’, ‘The old man had very hollow cheeks and hopelessness filled his soul’, ‘He felt like 

all happiness was gone’, ‘Then joy found him and he felt like everything turned around’, ‘His heart was 

filled with happiness’, ‘He was going to burst with joy’. Well done, Robertson class! 

 

 
We provide a collaborative and nurturing environment with a supportive Christian ethos where  every-

one is enabled to thrive and flourish in their own unique way. 

As a school community, we are exploring our vision statement in more detail. Each week we will focus on a differ-

ent aspect of it. This week we have been focusing on ‘nurturing’. The children have been discussing what this 

means, and what it might look like in school. 

 

 

 

Discuss the word ‘nurturing’ as a family. What do you think ‘nurturing’ means? What 

do you think it looks like? What might we see? 

For more information about our vision statement, see our website: https://

www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk/our-vision-and-values/ 

“Protecting” 

Lucy 

“Looking after 

each other” 

Caspar 

“Caring” 

Peyton 



Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wight Music Tuition is now the service provider for Music at Brighstone Primary School. At Wight Music Tuition, we care about all children's 

educational needs in Music and will deliver a high quality affordable service. 

 

WMT has now taken over the invoicing and full service. The advantage of this is that you can liaise directly with tutors and our business 

administrator/manager. Lesson plans/tuition videos can be sent directly to parents and any queries you may have can be answered quickly. 

 

10x Group lessons (20mins) = £80 

10x individual lessons (20mins) = £122 

 

To sign up for music lessons please apply at www.iwmt.org.uk Lessons will continue to take place in school (as was the case before the 

Covid pandemic), and can start as soon as next week. On behalf of all WMT members we are looking forward to teaching in schools again. 

 

If you would like an informal chat with Caroline, please feel free to phone or email as follows: 

Caroline Hales - 07785778222 caroline@iwmt.org.uk 

 

Best wishes 

Robert Carr - WMT director 


